
Minutes 
June 2, 2015 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.  Chris, Penny and Emily were present. 

 

Minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed.   

 

Selectmen signed Warrant #9 for $145,935.78. 

Selectmen reviewed the account balances.  Jean Bourg had a question on the TIF expenditures. 

$250,000 from TAN funds has been received from Camden National Bank.   

 

Public Feedback: 

None 

 

New Business: 

Spring clean-up has been started.   Gravel is being laid on Kanokolus Road prior to grading.  

Waning Road cutting should start again next week.  The crack seal company has put us on their 

schedule.  Todd Littlefield is working on an estimate for repairs and roadway entrances on some 

town roads. 

 

Selectmen discussed “Welcome to Unity” signs that will be paid for through TIF funds.  

Residents will be encouraged to submit their designs to Emily.  Selectmen will make the final 

decision on the sign.  

 

Penny researched salary and benefits for the Administrative Assistant/Town Clerk position.  

Selectmen will request that the Chair of each Board & Committee be on a “Selection 

Committee” to assist them in interviewing the candidates for the position.   

 

Emily reported that the next Comprehensive Plan Forum will be held on June25th at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 


